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Tour Summary 

 

Walt Disney World’s Epcot offers a unique, 
multilayered experience. Embedded into 
top-notch rides and shows are valuable 
lessons in science and world cultures. 
Magical experiences can be found around 
every corner, many of which are specifically 
designed for the youngest visitors. In this 
tour, a former Cast Member - Disney-speak 
for employee - will act as your personal 
guide. You will learn insider tips and tricks 
on saving money, maximizing your time, 
and choosing the attractions that are right 
for your kids. Along the way, you will learn a 
bit about the history and development of 
this unique theme park. This tour focuses 
on young children: for a cross-generational 
tour, try “Epcot for Families.” 
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Introduction 

 

 



 

 

At first glance, Walt Disney World’s Epcot 
may not seem to have much to offer 
children.  



 

 

Divided into two sections, Future World 



 

 

and the World Showcase, 



 

 

the park celebrates advancements in 
technology and the cultural innovations of 
the global community. 



 

 

Many parents worry that their younger 
children will be bored. 



 

 

In reality, this is far from the truth. Epcot is 
filled with exciting rides, shows, and even 
restaurants designed to engage the 
youngest visitors. 



 

 

Kids can dine with Disney Princesses at the 
Restaurant Akershus, 



 

 

have their creativity inspired at the Image 
Works imagination labs, or watch a world-
renowned Japanese candy maker design 
an animal-shaped treat just for them. 



 

 

In this tour, a former Cast Member--Disney-
speak for employee--will act as your 
personal guide, teaching you to navigate 
the park like a pro. 



 

 

You will learn insider tips on saving money, 
maximizing your time, 



 

 

and choosing the best attractions for your 
kids. 



 

 

Along the way, you will learn a bit about the 
past, present, and future of this unique 
theme park. 
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